Hello. My name is Adam Miller, resident of Bismarck and | am writing in opposition to HB 1151.

No matter the job or vocation, people work best when their ability to work is not being actively
hindered or hamstrung by those around them. This can happen a number of different ways, from
inadequate funding, micromanagement of competent people and even taking tools away from
them, which this bill does. This bill would remove a tool the NDGF has, no different from
removing a wrench from a mechanic’s toolbox and still insisting that the mechanic can do their

job as described.

Leave wildlife decisions to trained professionals. Please vote no on HB1151.



